COPY.
Ilopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close,
Wokingham, Berks.

16th July, 1940.

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your letter
of the 19th ultimo respecting the motorship
"ACAPULCO®, and am obliged to you for the
information contained therein, which hes been
duly noted.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Cler to the
Classification Committee.

Vimy B‘Qﬂmtt, Estl‘,
HEW YORK.

Lloyd’s Regist
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